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GOVERNOR EXTENDS FESTIVAL GREETINGS ON THE 

OCCASION OF NYETSHIDOW 

 

 

Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has extended 

festival greetings and good wishes to people of Arunachal Pradesh on the 

auspicious occasion of Nyetshidow. 

In his festival message, Governor expressed hope that the celebration further will 

strengthen the rich cultural traditions and practices of our Aka (Hrusso) community. 

He wished that the festivity ushers-in tranquility and happiness in the society.  
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